

11th December 2015 - Weekly Newsletter

Last week of term (NO MONEY REQUIRED FOR ANY OF THE ACTIVITIES OR PARTY FOOD THIS WEEK)

Monday 14th December - Normal uniform day Morning — Class 1 & 2 go to PE festival at St Johns Comprehensive School. Please bring PE kit and trainers to school. Bus provided.

Tuesday 15th December - Normal uniform day Christmas lunch for the whole school.

2pm — Carol service at Woodhouse Close church for children from classes 3,4,5 and 6. Parents may take their children straight home from the church.

Wednesday 16th December - Non-uniform day Christmas Party Day (including Punch and Judy) Children may come to school wearing party clothes. They will need a warm coat as they still have some playtime outside.

Thursday 17th December - Non-uniform day Disco morning for the whole school with Mr DJ Man. Children may come to school wearing party/disco clothes and keep them on all day. They will need a warm coat as they still have some playtime outside.

Afternoon Christingle service for the children and staff in the main hall.

Friday 18th December — Non-uniform day Toy Day on the last day of term. School finishes at 3.15pm for Christmas holidays.

Tuesday 5th January 2015

Children return to school!

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Class 1 - Lily L

- Dylan

- Maddison

Class 3 - Whole Class

- Tilly

- Laicie-Mae

Class 5 - Tyler So

- Harrison

- Jack

Class 2 - Whole Class

- Aman

- India

Class 4 - Whole Class

- Lexie

- Alisha

Class 6 - Ethan M

- Joshua

- Carla

Eco-award goes to:

Class 4

Walking award goes to:

Class 2

Congratulations to...

Scarlett Hatton who won the Bishop Auckland area 'Bling your bike or scooter' competition! She will be presented with her new scooter by Rio Floreza at Inspiral Cycles next week. A tremendous achievement!!

Elliott Dye and Emily Nemeth have won the Education Network Christmas Card competition. Our former headteacher, John Redman will present them with their prizes in assembly on Monday afternoon.

And now a serious message from **YOUR** children:

- PLEASE DO NOT SMOKE AROUND THE SCHOOL GATES — We do not want to walk through cigarette smoke!
- PLEASE DO NOT SWEAR AROUND THE SCHOOL GATES – we do not want to hear awful language!
- PLEASE KEEP THE AREA AROUND BOTH GATES CLEAR — We want to get through easily and not be scared!

Please check Christmas Fayre Raffle tickets - still some prizes to collect

We are running short on boys and girls clothing, (especially underwear and socks) please send in any spares! Thank you.